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Hi, we've just released an update to P2A Nav. Here's what changed:

New Features
Participants joining Capability Polls will now see a redesigned dialog to enter their name, which
highlights the team name the poll is for. This was done in order to help prevent polls from being
conducted in incorrect teams accidentally. Let us know what you think!

As always, contact us either by clicking the Contact Support button in the top navigation of Navigator,
sending a message in our Path to Agility Slack, or by writing to us at support@pathtoagility.com. Thank
you for being a Path to Agility Navigator user!


